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Message from the Administration: 

Happy March! Spring is in the air! We are excited to see little reminders that Spring is just around the 

corner. Our yard can be very wet and muddy during this month, so we ask that you send a clean pair 

of pants and socks with your child each day.  

As you may have noticed, there have been many opportunities to support our students with the 

fundraising that they are doing.  We are very happy to report that our fundraising goals are well under 

way.  Your support with the bake sales, candygrams, popcorn and other efforts is very much 

appreciated! 

Please note that the PA day originally scheduled for April 19 has been moved to April 8, due to the 

upcoming solar eclipse. We urge you to exercise caution on that day! You can read more about the 

event here. 

Our Winter Carnaval this year will be held on March 7th. We are looking for parent volunteers to help 

run our Maple syrup station and Hot chocolate station from 10:00am-2:30pm. If you are able to help 

out for either part of the day or whole portion we would be very grateful! Please connect with Mme. 

Hepburn at a.hepburn@tvdsb.ca. Volunteers must have a vulnerable sector check on file with the 

school office. These are fairly simple to do it if you would like to join but don't have one yet complete. 

Thank you for your support with our school community!   

We hope you enjoy a fun and relaxing March Break with your family and friends! 

https://science.nasa.gov/eclipses/future-eclipses/eclipse-2024/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to mark May 10 on your calendars! Our school will be presenting a 

spring concert, including all grades!  

Details will be sent out closer to the date, regarding performance times for 

the various divisions. 

Mar. 1 Popcorn Day 

Mar. 4 Home & School and School Council Mtg @ 6:30 pm 

Mar. 6 Grade 8 Graduation Photo Day 

Mar. 7 Carnaval 

Mar. 8 Pizza and Popcorn Day 

Mar. 11-15 March Break! 

Mar. 22 Pizza and Popcorn Day 

Mar. 25 Grade 7 MLHU Spring Vaccination Day 

Mar. 29 Good Friday—No School 

April 1 Easter Monday– No School 

April 5 Pizza and Popcorn Day 

April 8 PA Day (moved from April 19) 

April 24 Investing in Children Family Involvement Night—Details to follow! 



 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget that our grade 8 grad photos are scheduled for Wednesday, March  6. 

Edge Photography will be here to start first thing in the morning. 

If necessary, retake information will be organized at a later date. 

Also, please note that our Grade 8 Graduation ceremony is scheduled for 

Thursday, June 20 at 6:00 pm at Banting SS. 

Lots more details will be sent out closer to the big day. In the meantime, please keep 

an eye out for ways you can get involved and help to make this a very special night 

for our Grade 8 students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to mark April 24 on your calendars for our Family 

Night happening here at the school! Investing in Kids will be 

here to sponsor a fun evening that focuses on math and lit-

eracy, geared to children from JK to Grade 3. There is no 

cost to attend and all families are welcome! The theme this 

year is ‘I Spy A Mystery’. 

 


